10/31/2017 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Holiday Parking

[ ]
G M f I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
byaoogle

Re: Holiday Parking

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Oct 31, 2017 at 4:01 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

We have reviewed and would recommend approval of this program once again this year.
Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 9:37 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is NCA's free two hour parking request.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410
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